
 
Effective immediately, Amberley Village Council is accepting resumes and letters of interest for a vacant 
Village Council seat in District A following the recent passing of Council Member Ed Hattenbach.  This is a 
District B seat and must be filled by an individual who lives within District B and has had Village residency for a 
minimum of one full year.  
 
District A encompasses the following areas: 
 

1. All area north of Section Road east of Ridge Road going east to the corporation limit. 
2. All area south of Galbraith Road east of Ridge Road going east to the corporation limit. 

 

 
 
Submissions should explain your interest in the position and describe your experiences in business, non-profit, 
civic and/or community organizations as well as any involvement in Amberley activities/organizations. Council 
meets at least monthly on the second Monday of the month (6:30 p.m.) and committees meet as required to 
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discuss business. You must have availability in the late afternoons for several committee meetings per month 
in addition to the regular monthly meeting. 
 
 
The deadline for submissions is 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 2, 2022. Please send to the attention of Village 
Manager Scot Lahrmer at 7149 Ridge Road, Amberley Village, Ohio 45237 or email to 
slahrmer@amberleyvillage.org.  
 
 
Questions can be directed to Village Manager Scot Lahrmer at (513) 531-8675 or 
slahrmer@amberleyvillage.org.  
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